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Pre-School Room
Spring Term 2, 2020 Newsletter
This half term we shall be celebrating:
· W.C. 24.02.20 – Goldilocks and Pancake Day
· W.C. 02.03.20 – Gruffalo & World Book Day – Thursday 5th March 2020 – dress up as your favourite book character.
· W.C. 09.03.20 – The Tortoise & The Hare
· W.C. 16.03.20 – St Patrick’s Day –Tuesday 17th March 2020

· Mother’s Day workshop – Friday 20th March, 9am-10am, all welcome
· W.C. 23.03.20 – Superheros- dress up as your favourite superhero for our superhero ball – Wednesday 25th March
· W.C. 30.03.20 – Easter.
· We shall celebrate Easter with Forsbrook’s friendship group on 2nd April 2020

All of our topics will cover all seven areas of the Early Years Foundation Stage.

Points to remember :
· Your child will need a coat, wellington boots, a hat and gloves each day they attend (all clearly labelled with your child’s name)

· A water bottle clearly labelled with your child’s name.

· All parents need to check their child’s drawer every morning.
· Your password for the high school barrier is your child’s name.
· Can you please make sure that we have your up to date contact details in particular your mobile number.
Dates to remember:
· Nursery Parent’s Evening, Wednesday 1st April, 6pm-7pm (Booking forms to follow)
· Nursery closes Friday 3rd April at 6pm. 
· Nursery will re-open Monday 20th April at 7.30am.

Each month we shall concentrate on updating our policies & procedures. We value your views and as part of our working in partnership with parents/carers we are asking for your input. You can view our policies on our nursery website and email Mrs Holdcroft with your contributions at:
uholdcroft@forsbrook.staffs.sch.uk.

The policy we shall be looking at this month is our Behaviour Policy.
Many thanks for your continued support

Mrs Holdcroft, Mrs Turner, Mrs Harrison, Mrs Haley, Mrs Anderson, Miss Fowler & Miss Steele
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